TO:

CFMA Board of Directors:
Name


Phone Number
E-Mail Address



Cell #
Mandy Parent

760-466-1200

mparent@4datanet.com


760-497-0222
Paul Bumann

858-735-3538

paul@boominenterprises.com

Helen Carter

760-598-7614

hcarter@goodandroberts.com

Charlie Combs
619-294-9090

ccombs@llscpas.com



858-735-8266
Kris Hernandez
760-744-0760

khernandez@southerncontracting.com
858-335-0684
Sue Madsen

619-225-9322

sue@ns3socal.com



760-420-0541
Claire O’Meara
760-591-3260

claire@davidsonrc.com


760-594-2675

Dale Hill

760-796-7700

dhill@ericksonhall.com



FROM: 
Claire O’Meara
DATE:

July 18, 2005
SUBJECT:
Board Meeting Minutes

Construction Financial Management Association 
North San Diego County Chapter

Board Meeting Minutes for June 15, 2005
Present:
Claire O’Meara 
Secretary

Mandy Parent

President
Dale Hill

Director


Helen Carter

Facilities Director
Call to Order:  Mandy Parent called the meeting to order.
Approval of Minutes:  The minutes of the meeting held on May 11, 2005 were approved.   

Treasurer’s Report:    Financial position as of June 8, 2005 was presented.  
San Diego Chapter Update:  Next board meeting is July 13th and the next luncheon is August 3rd.  The topic is IT Security.  All general meetings will now be held at the Handlery Hotel.  San Diego chapter has changed the rates for members to $35 and non members to $45.  
General Membership:   Mandy is currently talking with companies throughout San Diego County.  Eric Bader from the San Diego BOD has consolidated the chapter for North County and San Diego.  Mandy has updated the CFMA website and continues to do so each week.  
National:  Mandy is on the National membership committee, the National membership drive is coming to an end and National is encouraging new membership.  
North County Membership:

The announcer for each luncheon meeting will make note of the following:

The benefits of CFMA membership.
The board members present at the luncheon meeting.

The individuals attending a luncheon meeting for the first time.

Also get a list of the people that come to the meetings that are not members.

Have a slide show going while we are having lunch.

New rates $25 for members and $30 for non members.

Facilities:
It was discussed that for the luncheon meetings we should not guarantee more reservations than we actually have in hand.  This way we won’t have to pay for extra lunches. The facilities director could check and see how many walk-ins the kitchen would be able to handle.  Also for the meetings held at the San Marcos Country Club, make sure we book the Terrace Room.  
Reservation for May & July has been made.  Kris is bringing the projector.  

NOTE:  For the next few months registrations are going to be sent to Kris.

Board Membership:  
Mandy Parent

President and Membership Director

Kris Hernandez
Vice President

Claire O’Meara 
Secretary

Charlie Combs
Treasurer

Helen Carter

Facilities Director 
Paul Bumann

Director

Sue Madsen

Director
Dale Hill

Director

Charlie will contact Paul Bumann to see if he is still interested in being on the board.



Board positions are for one year from April to April.  
Meeting Schedule Review:    


To build interest Directors can bring a guest.  Sue mentioned giving away a certificate to a meeting 

Instead of the coasters.  A suggestion was made to possibly give away drinking glasses or maybe a 

plaque.

North County Chapter is going to try to schedule their meetings for the 1st Wednesday of the month 

in order to coincide with San Diego Chapter, this will start January of 2006.

July 20,  2005 – Sarbanes-Oxley.  Thompson Rose speaker.  Announcement to be sent by August 20th and ready for June board meeting.
September 7 2005 – Fall seminar (half day).  There will be four topics and each person would be able to choose two.  San Diego chapter is looking into holding it at the AGC facility and having computer labs available.  Scheduled for Wednesday September 7th, 2005.  Registration will be from 7:30 a.m. to 8:00 a.m.  Mike Molaro will be there to speak about the certification program.  
September 8th  – Prep course for CFMA exam to be held at Pacific Rim Mechanical.
November 2, 2005 – Storm water prevention presented by Jane Ledford from Rick Engineering.  Announcement to be mailed by October 2nd and ready for September meeting.
November 10, 2005- CCFP Exam 

NOTES:

1.)  Board members as well as all present at the luncheons will introduce themselves.

2.)  At the North County Chapter Board Meetings we will review upcoming National events.

3.) North County Board Meetings will now be scheduled on Wednesdays.  

4.)  Announcements should be reviewed at the board meetings the month prior to the meeting.  Lori kneebone (Pacific Rim) can put them on the website if we get them to her early enough.

5.)  Kelly is not going to be available to do the sign ins for us so we need to find another person to take over this task at the luncheons.


Future Topics

Violence in the workplace

Contractor software issues – Change order processing


Workers compensation and liability insurance – Self-insured plans (Possible for October for San Diego 


Chapter)


Disaster Recovery & Security


Risk Management

NEXT BOARD MEETING:


Date:

July 20th, 2005


Time:

11:30 a.m.


Sponsor:
Lake San Marcos Country Club


Address:
1750 San Pablo Drive





Lake San Marcos


RSVP:

mandy@4datanet.com
